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11/10/2022 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 

Healthy School Programme 

 

In the process of growing up, young people often encounter difficulties and temptations. 

When faced with adversity and pressure, it is easy to fall into traps. The school has always 

attached importance to the physical and mental health of students, and hopes that students can face 

the challenges of growth with the positive attitude and method, overcome difficulties, resist 

temptations, and move towards a healthy and happy life. 

  In order to keep young people away from the harmful effects of drugs and the temptation of 

bad habits, our school has acquired the Beat Drugs Fund to implement the Healthy School 

Programme with Drug-testing component. Please refer to the attached notice for the details. 

Besides, we will organize a series of activities in collaboration with other government secondary 

schools and relevant social service organizations to help students resist temptation, cultivate good 

self-disciplined living habits and a positive attitude towards life, so as to strengthen their positive 

thinking, establish a correct outlook on life and values. The details of the event will be notified to 

parents later. 

  It is the responsibility of our school to help students grow up healthily, and it is also the 

expectation of parents. It is a long way to go. The successful establishment of a healthy school to 

resist the scourge of drugs really depends on the strong support of parents. I hope that both home 

and school can cooperate sincerely and work together to enable students to learn and grow happily 

in a healthy school environment. 

    Please fill in the “Drug-testing component: Consent to Participation” and return it to class 

teacher on or before 21 Oct 2022. Should you have any enquiries, please contact Ms. Leung Fung 

Ying, teacher-in-charge of the Health Education at 2343 6220. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

  

  

 

___________________________ 

                                                    ( IP Lai-hung )

  

Principal  
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